
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 30th September 2025 

 

PANTOMIME – DICK WHITTINGTON 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

We are excited to announce this year’s Pantomime 

of Dick Whittington and his cat will be on 

Tuesday 2nd December. West End in Schools will 

be coming along to perform the pantomime for 

EYFS and Key Stage One, followed by a performance for our Key 

Stage Two children.  
 

The cost of this performance is £3.75 per child. Payments for this can 

be made via the ParentPay offer entitled ‘Pantomime 2025’ by 11.59pm 

on Friday 28th November.  

 

We hope you are as excited as we are for the children to join in with 

this wonderful adventure! 
 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs Robinson 

Head of School 


